
 

 

14th December 2016 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

Christmas Treat 
 

We can’t believe that the children have come to the end of their first term in Year 2!  To 
celebrate their achievements and to thank them for all their hard work and fantastic behaviour 
we would like to have a party day on Thursday 22nd December.  It will be kicked off with a 
disco in the morning followed by fun in our classrooms. 
 
Children are invited to bring in one toy from home.  This should be something that they are 
happy to share with the other children in their class.  Please don’t send them in with anything 
electronic or valuable.   
 
During the afternoon the children will be watching a festive DVD.  You are welcome to provide 
a drink and some popcorn or crisps.  Please only provide enough for your child. Please can toys 
and snacks be sent into school in a plastic bag with your child’s name on so that they can be 
stored easily. 
 
We would just like to take this opportunity to thank you for your support this term.  We would 
like to wish you all a happy holiday and a lovely New Year. 
 
Kind Regards, 
 
Jen Dyson, Helen Savage, Natalie Hickman & Kathryn Whalley Ben Halima 
 
Year 2 Teachers 

 


